
 1

 
 

    Le Journal Toulois 
         Toul American High School 
             Toul, France  1962 – 1966 
             Summer 2012 
 

 
            Orca by David, 2011, Misty Fiords 

 
Reunion 2012 - ALASKA 

   

 

Back Row Left to Right - Betty Montoya Burlingame, Margitta Henson Rehler, Carol Walsh Maupas, 
Lynn Rice Wasinger, Annette Fortner Harris, Janet Walsh  

Front Row Left to Right - Mike Pence, Wayne McGowan  
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Previous TAHS Reunions (and host): 

 
1977 Athens, GA (Bobbie Epting)    1991 Orlando, FL   
1993 Las Vegas, NV (Pete Boyd)    1995 Estes Park, CO (Richard Page) 
1997 Athens, GA (Bobbie Epting)    2000 Mexico Cruise (Pete Boyd) 
2002 White Bear Lake, MN (Sue Crowley)   2003 Seattle, WA (Carol Gay)   
2004 Las Vegas, NV (Pete Boyd)    2005 Sand Springs, OK (Margitta Rehler) 
2006 Pensacola, FL (Georgina Federonis and Jane Nelson) 2008 Bahamas Cruise (Denise Stone) 
2010 Phoenix, AZ (Rick and Debbye McKown)   2012 Alaska Cruise (Margitta Rehler) 
 

 
 
 

2014 Reunion 
Host:     Ken Peters ‘65 

      Co-hosts:    Janet Walsh ‘65 
              Annette Fortner Harris ‘64 
 

Location: Las Vegas 
Time of Year: Cooler 

Hotel: Details undecided 
 

Ken Peters 
17519 Roslin Ave. 

Torrance, CA 
(h) 310-602-7140 
(c) 310-420-5570 
wzh2hz@gmail.com 

 

AND another message from Ken posted on the Toul Forum: 

“Toul Friends, 

Rowena and I have booked our 2013 Europe vacation.  We are very excited and would love to 
have friends and family join us.   Seems to me I have heard the phrase, “The more the merrier.”  
We are doing a Viking River Cruise (www.vrc.com) from Amsterdam, The Netherlands to Basel, 
Switzerland.  We sail on 6/9/2013 for 8 days along the Rhine.  They call it the Rhine Getaway.   
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(continued from page 2) 

From Basel, on our own, we plan to take the train to Nancy, France.  We will rent a car and visit 
the area of our youth for a few days.  We have not decided the details for this part of the trip.  
We will then take the train to Paris and explore for a few days before we fly back home.  If you 
have ever considered going to Europe and this sounds interesting, please consider joining us.  
We booked the cruise from USAA travel.  We got about a $400 discount from the listed prices.  
If you don’t use USAA, I can get you the same discount if you can’t do better.  I know we will 
have a wonderful time!  Please join us!” 

 Ken '65 

 

Change in Treasurer 
 

Denise has turned the job over to Jane Kramer Nelson ’64. Thanks so much for keeping track of 
funds Denise. And the same to you, Jane. Please mail future donations and address changes to: 
    Jane Kramer Nelson 
    4617 Calle Arenoso 
    Pensacola, FL 32514 
    (850) 748-9922 
    jlkn.house@gmail.com 

 
PLEASE MAKE ALL CHECKS TO Jane Nelson and not to TAHS or Toul. 
 
 
 

 

Change in Newsletter 
 
Betty Jane Montoya Burlingame ’64  has lovingly volunteered to take over the creating and 
mailing of the annual-or-so Newsletter.  
    Betty Jane Montoya Burlingame ‘64 
    3820 Yellowstone Dr. 
    Las Cruces, NM 88011 

(575) 541-0546 
bjlascruces@msn.com 
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Change of Address 
 
We sure would hate to lose contact with you.  Please send your change of address to Jane 
Kramer Nelson (see last page). 

 
 
 
 

Other Links You Might Be Interested In 
 
Toul Forum:        http://forums.delphiforums.com/toul/start  
Verdun High School:  http://www.vahs.org./ 
TRAB Website:         http://trab.packwebs.net/ 
Poitiers AHS:    http://www.poitierspanthers.com/ 
Military Brats:          http://www.militarybrats.com/ 
Overseas Brats:    http://overseasbrats.com/ 
      http://bratsourjourneyhome.com/ 
      http://www.overseasbrats.net/ 
 
The newsletters from 2004 to the present are available to read and print from the Toul Forum.  
Simply go to the forum, click on the Webpage tab, and click on the “Archive of Newsletters”.  
 
To see more pictures from the 2012 Alaska Reunion Cruise, go to the Toul Forum, click on the 
Webpage tab, and click on pictures. 
 
The Forum is free to look at and to post on.  Please join us.   
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In Memoriam: 
 
 
 
 

Donna Leanne Wingard ‘64 
b. January 8, 1946 

d. May 17, 2012 
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TAHS FUND RAISERS 

 
 
 

 
DONATIONS and/or TOUL DIRECTORY 

Cost:  $10.00 
 
SEND MONEY TO:  Jane Kramer Nelson ‘64 
    4617 Calle Arenoso 
    Pensacola, FL 32514 
    Phone: (850) 748-9922 
    e-mail:  jlkn.house@gmail.com 

 
PLEASE MAKE ALL CHECKS TO Jane Nalson and not to TAHS or Toul. 
 
 

 
YEARBOOK CD 

          Cost:  $20.00 
 

 The CD contains the following Yearbooks: 
 1962 Green (Junior High)  1963 HS  1965 HS 

   1963 Junior High   1964 HS  1966 HS 
 plus:  newspapers, pictures, and miscellaneous remembrances 

 
SEND MONEY TO:  Margitta Henson Rehler ‘65 
    4406 North Highway 97 
    Sand Springs, OK  74063 
    Phone:  (918) 245-9950 
    e-mail:   margitta@rehler.com 
 

 
 

NEWSLETTER: 
 

Betty Jane Montoya Burlingame ‘64 
    3820 Yellowstone Dr. 
    Las Cruces, NM 88011 

Phone:  (575) 541-0546 
e-mail:  bjlascruces@msn.com 

 


